
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/30/2013 3:17:18 PM 
To: Cadenasso, Eugene (eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov) 

(eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: R.l 1-02-019, Gas Safety OIR, PG&E's PSEP Compliance Report 

Eugene 

We will get hard copies to you, but in the meantime, here is the pdf. It appears small enough 
(3 MB) to get through the CPUC wall, Hope so! 

Laura 
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